
 

 

Agenda for the meeting of the Stackpole & Castlemartin Community Council  
8th January 2024 

Time: 7.30pm 
Venue: Castlemartin Community Hall 

          

Meeting called by: Councillor – Billy Evans 

  

Note taker: Rose Kennington 

 

Invited:  

 Billy Evans (BE)                                    –       Chairman 

Haydn Garlick (HG)                             –       Vice Chairman  

Steve Alderman (SA)                   –       Community Councillor  

David Edwards (DE)                            –       Community Councillor                          

Ed Morris (EM)                                    –       Community Councillor 

Shirley Hammond-Williams               -       Community Councillor 

David Rees                                            -       Community Councillor    

Clare Strudwick                                    -       Community Councillor 

Rose Kennington (RK)                       -         Clerk/RFO 

  

 

Ser AGENDA  Lead 

1.  Apologies  

2.  Minutes of Last Meeting      

Copies to be handed out at Meeting 

 

 

3.  Brief Updates: 

1.) Floventis Formal Public Consultation 
2.) Precept 2024 
3.) Stackpole Church Hall  
4.) Clerk CILCA Course  
5.) Councillor Training  
6.) Jason’s Corner Heating  
7.) Bosherston Quarry Sign 
8.) Numerous springs in Road, Stackpole  
9.) Castlemartin Playpark trees 
10.) St.  Petrox signage 
11.) Road Signage Cow Shed Hill 
12.) National Trust Update 
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4.  Finance – Update  RK 

5.  Penrhyn School Governor’s  DE 

6.  Planning: 

There were no new planning applications. 
RK 

7.  New Correspondence: 

Email received from Kate Mathews of Pembrokeshire County Council 
regarding winter preparedness salt bins and rock salt. 
Email received from Wendi Patience containing councillor Morris electronic 
training certificate. 

I 



Ser AGENDA  Lead 

Email received from Pembrokeshire County Council detailing the final 2023 
precept payment. 
Email received from Darren Thomas of Pembrokeshire County Council in 
relation to the spring in the road in Stackpole. 
Email received from Wendi patience detailing the One Voice Wales training 
dates for December 2023. 
Email received from Tracy Gilmartin of One Voice Wales detailing the 
independent remuneration panel Wales draft report. 
Email received from Mark Underhill of the national trust requesting to 
attend the meeting in February to provide an update on work the trust is 
planning in Castlemartin Corse in 2024. 
Email received from One Voice Wales containing Cost of Living Crisi survey. 
Email received from Terri Harrison detailing Same Resident event scheduled 
for 13th December at the Pavilion Showground in Haverfordwest. 
Email received from Tracy Gilmartin of One Voice Wales detailing the 
Countryside Code update December 2023. 
Email received from One Voice Wales detailing the Cost-of-Living – 

Community and Town Council activity in Wales. 
Email received from Debbie Johnson of Pembrokeshire County Council 
detailing the Have Your Say - Bus Services Consultation. 
Email received from Sian Waters of Pembrokeshire County Council 
confirming receipt of the details of co-option of councillor Claire Strudwick. 
Email received from Wendi Patience of One Voice Wales detailing the 
training dates for January, February and march 2024. 
Email received from Kate Mathews of Pembrokeshire County Council 
detailing the trade and waste recycling for the Christmas period. 
Email received from Wendi Patience of One Voice Wales requesting details 
of any nature-based case studies or success stories for biodiversity. 
Email received from Tracy Gilmartin of One Voice Wales detailing The 
Deputy Minister for Social Services has published a blog which focuses on 
ageism.  The link to the blog is here:   
Blog Gwadd: Gweithio gyda'n gilydd i greu Cymru oed-gyfeillgar - 
Comisiynydd Pobl Hŷn Cymru (comisiynyddph.cymru) 
https://olderpeople.wales/news/guest-blog-working-together-for-an-age-
friendly-wales/ 
Email received from Tracy Gilmartin of One Voice Wales detailing Welsh 
Government is currently consulting on future spending purposes for dormant 
assets funding in Wales.  Responses are invited by 28 February 2024. A 
copy of the consultation document can be found at: 
Future spending purposes for dormant assets funding in Wales | 
GOV.WALES 
Email received from Tracy Gilmartin of One Voice Wales detailing The Welsh 
Parliament’s Finance Committee is undertaking an inquiry into Fiscal 
Intergovernmental Relations.  To inform its work, the Committee has issued a 
consultation.  Further information on the inquiry, including the terms of 
reference and how to respond to the consultation is available on our 
webpages.  Anyone wishing to contribute can do so by submitting a formal 
response to the consultation by 1 March 2024. 
Email received from Councillor David Rees asking the clerk to complain to 
pembrokeshire County Council about water accummulating on the road 
outside Buckspool Farm in Bosherston. 
 

8.  AOB.    

9.  Date of next meeting 5th February in St.  Twynnells Community Hall. All 
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